
CDEP Committee – April 14, 2021 

 

The CDEP committee met on April 14, 2021, via Zoom.   The Committee reflected on the required components 

of the Biennial Review - Shared Decision Making Plan.  The elements reviewed and discussed were:  

Educational issues subject to shared decision making, involvement of all parties, means and standards used to 

evaluate improvement of student achievement, accountability for decisions, dispute resolution process, and 

coordination of State and Federal requirements for parental involvement.  The Committee determined that the 

District is consistent in its overall implementation of the plan.  Each building and the special education 

department provided the committee with an update on the success of their 2020-2021 School Improvement 

Plans and then presented their plans for next year (2021-2022).  District-Wide there remains on emphasis on 

improving student achievement, meeting the social/emotional needs of our students, and continuing the work 

we began with our equity committees.  This was the final meeting of the committee for the 2020-2021 school 

year and will reconvene in the Fall. 


